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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
RIVER LARK 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
DATE:    08 Nov – 15 Nov  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Isleham Lock Grid Ref: TL 64874 76040   
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Issue: Tree works     
 
Impact on navigation restriction in obstruction area: Lock and Navigation open, 
however there will be contractors in the area 
 
Report: Please note that our Bedford Ops colleagues will be on site on 29 October 2024 
to remove the blockage.   
 
Care: Please be aware that contractors will be undertaking tree works at Isleham Lock. 
Works are planned to commence from 8th Nov-24 and into w/c 11th Nov-24. 
 
The Lock and Navigation will remain open, however, please take heed of signage and 
instructions from banksmen when passing these works, for your safety. 
 
Please take extra care when passing these works, and be prepared for potential slight 
delays when passing. 
 
 
Next Update planned: 15 November 2024   

 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 
9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 

 
 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

07 November 2024 
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